
June 30, 2022 

Re: 13 Grant Ave, Belmont 

 

Dear Neighbor,   

 

We are the owners of 13 Grant Avenue.  We are in the process of 

applying for a special permit to erect a new construction 2 Family home 

on the site.  The Zoning board will hear our case on July 19th 2022.  The 

Town of Belmont will be advertising the meeting. We will be holding 

our own meeting at the site on Tuesday July 12 at 6pm to show 

renderings and plans and answer any questions from those interested.  

 

 

Thank you,  

Scott 

 

Scott Miller, Manager 

28 Hall Ave, LLC 

Scott@autographproperties.com 

617-216-6260 

 

 




